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This month has been a busy one for the Toronto family with students returning to school and many others 

looking for jobs. 

We are centering witnessing on campuses for the next few months. We have the Divine Principle 

Movement organized at York University and University of Toronto campuses. A six week university 

course starts at York, the first week in October. 

Queen's Park in Toronto was the scene of a lecture on "Spiritual Phenomena and You" by Anne Ranniste. 

Despite rather cool weather, all the chairs were filled and many expressed interest in furthering their study 

into the Principle. 

To raise money for the Belvedere Estate, each member pledged a sum and relatives and parents were 

contacted for donations. 

Alan Wilding and Anne Ranniste were interviewed on television this month. The 1/2 hour program will 

be aired the first week in October. 

Canadian sports fans had the pleasure of seeing the Canadian hockey team, Team Canada, defeat the 

Soviet Union hockey team in an eight-game series. There seems to be a great upsurge of patriotism 

because of this. 

Members of the teaching staff are taking an evening course in public speaking, at Centennial College and 

are finding the course valuable in developing teaching skills and meeting people interested in the 

movement. 

Next month holds the promise of great new events and plans for our future goals, with the return of 

Katharine [Bell] from Korea. 


